
 

 

 

 

St Eugene’s Primary School 

Victoria Bridge 

Strabane 

BT82 9JH 

TEL: 028 8165 8439 

lgormley873@c2kni.net 

12th December 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Tomorrow, Tuesday 13th of December is our Dress Rehearsal, all children should attend 

school wearing the clothing for underneath their costumes (school uniform is not required). 

Children do not need to bring folder bags or books to school this week.  

We are very much looking forward to our Christmas Shows taking place this Thursday 15th of 

December. Please familiarise yourself with the following points to help with the smooth running of 

the day. 

Thursday 15th 
 
TIME 

Thursday 15th December 
 
ARRANGEMENTS 

9.15am Children should be dropped off at the Farmer’s Hall between 9am 
and 9.15am. 

(Children travelling by bus or attending Breakfast Club will be escorted across by staff) 

 
 
Children should wear the clothing required for underneath their costume instead 

of school uniform. 

9.45am Doors open to adult audience for the morning performance at the Farmer’s Hall. 
 

10.00am MORNING PERFORMANCE BEGINS 
 

12 NOON ALL PUPILS WILL NEED TO BE COLLECTED FROM THE FARMER’S 
HALL AT 12 NOON to go home before returning at 6.30pm. 

 
There will be no lunch or meal service this day. Those children who receive Free School 
Meals will be given a sandwich lunch to take home. 
 

6.30pm Pupils will return to the Farmer’s Hall wearing full costume.  
 
Adults can take their seats for the performance beginning.  
 

7.00pm EVENING PERFORMANCE BEGINS 
 

The show is open to all members of the community, we ask that if you have not purchased your 

tickets yet, that you do so as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. Raffle tickets will be on sale 

at the 10am and 7pm performances they are £1 each or 6 for £5.  

The children and staff have worked incredibly hard in preparation for our 2022 Christmas Shows 

and we look forward to seeing everyone on stage and those attending to support.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Laura Gormley 

Principal 


